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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

A big welcome to all parents and children, new and existing. We hope you enjoyed your 

Easter break. The summer term is now upon us and we would like to welcome our new 

families who have joined us, we look forward to getting to know you. 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

 W/c Mon 8th June - parent consultation week, schedule available for bookings 1st June. 

 Sports day - Wednesday 24th June 10.30am for morning children and 1.45 for afternoon 

and all day children. 

 Photographer - Monday 29th June 11.30am onwards (please see a member of staff for 

an appointment if you child does not attend on Mondays). 

 Graduation day - Friday 17th July 12.30 – 2.30pm only for school leavers. 

 

The term dates for autumn are detailed below: 

Open: Monday 13th April to Friday 22nd May  

Closed: Half Term 25th May to 29th May 

Open: Monday 1st June to Friday 17th July 

Closed: Summer Break 20th July to 7th September 

 

Topic of the term is: Countries for the first half – School for the last term 

13th April is Italy, 20th April is England, 27th April Greece, 2nd May Poland, 11th May 

Pakistani, 18th May Chinese. 

Book of the term for our school leavers is: Going to School and Harry and the 

Dinosaurs got to school. 

Book of the term for our non-school leavers is: Hooray for Fish! 

Colours of the term: Blue, Red, Green, Purple and White 

Shapes: Rectangle, Circle, Square and Triangle 

Song: Tiny turtle  
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Session and Pick-Up Times: 

Please ensure you collect your child on time. Morning Sessions finish at 12.00pm, Lunch 

Club at 12.30pm and Afternoon Sessions at 3.30pm. We do understand that at times you 

may be delayed but it is important you contact the Pre-School to make us aware. 

Unfortunately late collection charges will have to be applied to reimburse staff for their time 

should they have to stay beyond their agreed hours. If your child is not being collected by 

yourself could you please notify a member of staff that a designated person will be picking 

your child up, can you also make the designated adult has the correct password. If you are 

unsure of your password please see a member of staff. 

 

Lunch Club: 

Lunch Club is popular with many of our children and runs daily, 12.00pm to 12.30pm. If 

you would like your child to attend Lunch Club please let a member of staff know or drop 

Mandy an email. If your child does attend, can you please ensure that their Lunch Box is 

clearly named and placed on the wooden trolley in the foyer. 

 

Clothes/Nappies/Sun cream: 

We ask all parents to provide a named change of clothes along with suitable clothing for 

the time of year. Named sun hat is essential for playing in our outdoor areas. Can I also 

request you apply sun cream on your child before they arrive at Preschool. Children who 

attend will need to be provided with a named sun cream to enable the team to apply a 

second application in the afternoon. 

 

Uniforms: 

Additional uniform items can be purchased on request. Please speak to member of staff if 

you would like either a Polo Shirt (£8) and/or a Pre-School Jumper (£10). 

 

September Spaces 

As happens every year, a number of our children will be heading off to school in 

September. If your child is moving on or if you would like additional sessions for your child, 

let me know as soon as possible so I can make sure a place is reserved for them.  

 

All this information, and a great deal more, can be found on our new website 

www.stoughtonpreschool.co.uk so please take the time to have a look if you get the 

chance. As always, if you have any questions in the meantime please do contact me. 

 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mandy Holloway 
 
Stoughton Pre-School Manager  
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Tiny Turtle 

There was a tiny turtle, 

His name was tiny Tim, 

I put him in the bath tub to see if he could swim 

He drank up all the water. 

He ate up all the soap 

Now he’s gone to bed with a bubble in his throat, 

Bubble, Bubble, Bubble, 

Bubble, Bubble, Bubble, 

Bubble 

Bubble 

POP! 

In came the doctor, 

In came the nurse, 

In came the lady with an alligator purse. 

Sit said the doctor, 

Sit said the nurse, 

Sit said the lady with an alligator purse 

Sleep said the doctor, 

Sleep said the nurse, 

Sleep said the lady with an alligator purse. 
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